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Re: A Proposal for Limited Operation in Orangeburg County

Dear Director Forkner: .

Select Health of South Carolina is interested in maintaining business in Orangeburg
County working exclusively with the Pediatric Clinic and Singleton Health Inc. for
primary care. The physicians representing these two practices send all of their patients to
Richland Memorial Hospital and Lexington Medical Center in the normal course of
business. In order to provide continuity of care and given the preference of these two
primary care provider groups, we believe that services will not be in any way impaired by
not having TRMC in the network.

As a result of this request we are willing to limit our membership in Orangeburg County
to these two practices until we are able to re-contract with TRMC. We appreciate your
help with this changing environment and are willing to answer any question you may
have about this proposal.

Sincerely yours,

J. Michael Jernigan

PO Box 40849

Charleston, SC 29423

(843) 569-4600

FAX (843) 569-7228

mike.jernigan @selecthealthofsc.com

www.selecthealthofsc.com
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From: Nancy Rabert

To: Brenda James; Margarete Keller

Date: 10/30/2007 1:49 pm

Subject: Logs 000217 and 000218 - Please close both

Please close both of the logs. Beverly Hamilton and Emma have talked that a response is not necessary.
The issues addressed in the log letters were resolved when contract issues were resolved.

I will bring a copy of Beverly Hamilton's remarks on the front of the log letters.
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Dear Director Forkner:
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Richland Memorial Hospital and Lexington Medical Center in the normal course of
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primary care provider groups, we believe that services will not be in any way impaired by
not having TRMC in the network.

As a result of this request we are willing to limit our membership in Orangeburg County
to these two practices until we are able to re-contract with TRMC. We appreciate your
help with this changing environment and are willing to answer any question you may
have about this proposal.

Sincerely yours,

J. Michael Jernigan
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Charleston, SC 29423
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